
Bulletin 14 County Councillor Andy Graham  updates 
 
Woodstock & Bladon 
 
Happy to walk the length of the A4095 with Bladon councillors to roughly plot the 
potential locations for a reducing speed scheme. 
Application to OCC needs to be made. 
 
Parking Scheme Woodstock 
 
Final draft of the scheme to be presented to WODC and to Woodstock Town Council 
shortly and followed by public consultation. With goodwill and determination to 
resolve the parking issues and the positive contributions from residents, businesses, 
councillors and especially county officers, a real solution is in sight. 
 
New health Centre back on the table 
 
Discussions continue with key stakeholders to resolve the health needs of residents 
with focus on the Hensington Road site. The viability of the site will be focussed 
before proceeding to the next stages. County councillors in neighbouring areas have 
been consulted as has the Oxfordshire Clinical Commissioning Group so as we are 
aware of the health provision elsewhere. More news in future bulletins but thanks to 
the district councillors Elizabeth Poskitt and Julian Cooper for their work to date. 
 
The Oxfordshire Museum 
 
An excellent exhibition is currently on which is attracting a lot of attention and visits. 
A 3 yr old and her parent showed me their favourite exhibit (a white cat) and the 
mechanical puppetry with lots of buttons to press shows ingenious creativity. Take 
the children along or tag along anyway. This is a Woodstock treat! 
 
Save the Children Fundraising Event 
 
Great to see this annual event up and running again supported by the many 
volunteers including town councillor Cllrs: Ann Grant, Elizabeth Poskitt and Julian 
Cooper. 
 
Tackley 
 
Twynhams Road awaiting costing before proceeding with a plan to get the 
deteriorating road repaired. Have written to all residents to keep in touch. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 


